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TRANSAMERICA LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING REPLACEMENT OF INSURANCE
(Save this notice!  It may be important to you in the future.) 

S

S

S

The decision to buy a new life insurance policy or annuity and discontinue or change an existing one is very important.  Your 
decision could be a good one - or a mistake.  It should be carefully considered.  The Washington state insurance commissioner 
requires us to give you this notice to help you make a wise decision.

CAUTION: The insurance commissioner suggests you consider these points:

Usually, contestable and suicide periods start again under a new policy.  Benefits might be excluded under a new policy that 
would be paid under existing insurance.

Terminating or altering existing coverage, before new insurance has been issued, might leave you unable to purchase other 
life insurance or let you buy it only at substantially higher rates.

You are entitled to advice from the existing agent or company.  Such advice might be helpful.

Administrative Office: 6400 C Street SW, Cedar Rapids, IA 52499, (800) 525-6205
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